Colorado State Chapter
Encourage ~ Inspire ~ Reward

"Change is the only constant in lifé, attributed to Heraclitus, a Greek
philosopher. This last month has seen change on the executive board for Colorado
as Lia Christians, Organizer gave her resignation, sadly we accepted - we will miss
her "light up the room" smile and her "cheer-leading" presence at our meetings -
we send Lia our very best wishes and deep appreciation for the last few years.

So with the task before us of appointing a person to our executive board we reached out to Kendy
Cusick-Rindone, Chapter CP Denver. Kendy has most recently served our state as Amendments and
Recommendations committee chair, before that she was on the state Finance committee and was chair of
the 2008 CO State Convention. Kendy accepted our appointment and with her wealth of P.E.O.
background and experience it will allow her to "fast track" from a few months as Organizer into the Vice
President position this June. Please read more about Kendy on our CO website - www.coloradopeo.com.

Charitable Corporation Connection (ciick for newsletter to read at next meeting)
Colorado P.E.O. Charitable Corporation (CPCC)
It protects and preserves our state's two oldest philanthropies:
Chapter House and the Marguerite Fund.

Colorado P.E.O. ritable Corp.
'A Colorado P £ O Philanthropy

Local Chapter Workshops Scheduled -
Registration Form
April 4, 2020-Fort Collins , CO - Saturday AM
Check-In: 8:30 am
April 4, 2020-Sterling, CO - Saturday Afternoon
Check-In: 2:00 pm
April 16, 2020--Denver, CO - Thursday PM
Check-In: 5:30 pm
April 18, 2020-Highlands Ranch, CO - Saturday AM
Check-In: 8:30 am
April 24, 2020-Pueblo, CO - Friday Afternoon
Check-In: 2:30 pm

Make a Coffee Date...
As Paisley, Cori and Diana Doyle, our assistant, get geared up for
the Annual Report full mail box rush, they suggest the President,
Treasurer and Corresponding Secretary of each chapter take time
before the postmark due date of March 10th for a coffee or lunch to
review the paperwork for correct membership totals and the dues
amount check before signing off on reports - this practice is not only beneficial for our state
annual report team but also the local chapter by having business affairs in order for a
bang start new year!



https://files.constantcontact.com/5b17896e001/4380f77e-2fe5-45c9-b620-e666cbc6d451.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/5b17896e001/4380f77e-2fe5-45c9-b620-e666cbc6d451.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/5b17896e001/01ee02d2-56d4-4122-b7ce-3c1296dd377b.docx

Did you know... take another look at www.coloradopeo.com! Sisterhood Colorado
State

Chapter

Our website is not only an information or form resource tool but a place for chapter
community socialization to happen!

Newly Developed BLOG tab - Read not only your chapters' presidents letter but many others - and this is just the
beginning - we are reaching out and asking each chapter to send photos and happenings to attach to their
respective "blog" page - we want to hear from and about YOU!

Hit on Member Resources and go to the Statewide Event tab - this is another area to get info out about your
particular planned occasion - send those flyers to the executive board for attachment in this area!

Local Chapter Scholarships - recently we added on ourPublic page the button to not only tie into our state
scholarship programs but local applications as well (thank you Brighton Chapters FA and BN!)
We encourage more of these to be added!

- What could be finer than Loveland in June...

The welcome mat is being laid out for
our CO State Convention June 5-7, 2020 -
The Ft. Collins hostess chapters have been planning,organizing,
discussing, formulating and finalizing preparations to make this
heart filled event a smooth journey from start to finish!

Registration will begin on April 20th!




